
November 22, 2024

Dear Redbird Community Members and Business Partners:

Virginia CUSD 64 track and field facilities, utilized by our physical education classes, junior
high and high school track teams, and the broader community, require renovations and
improvements. To ensure our track remains safe and accessible for everyone, we are in the
process of a renovation project which includes resurfacing the track and updating the drainage
around the facility. With the excitement of the renovation, we have had individuals from our
community approach us about how they can help support this cause. In response to this, we're
excited to announce the launch of the Redbird Runners Club, a unique opportunity to support our
school's track and field program. Your generous donation will directly contribute to the
renovation of our track and field facility, ensuring a safe and optimal environment for our
students and community to utilize to promote health and wellness through various activities.

Redbird Runners Club Donor Levels:

● Starting Line ($100-$499): Your donation will help us get started.
● Pace Setter ($500-$2499): Set the pace of others with a generous gift.
● Acceleration Zone ($2500-$9,999): Power us forward with your significant contribution.
● Finish Line ($10,000 and above): Cross the finish line and make a lasting impact.

Your contribution, no matter the size, will make a significant difference. As a valued donor, you
will be recognized on our donor acknowledgement wall that will be located at the track and
receive a letter of acknowledgment as your generous donation is tax-deductible, as we are a
501(c)(3) non-profit organization.

Donations can be submitted in person at the Virginia CUSD 64 Main Office or via mail to:

Virginia CUSD 64

c/o Redbird Runners Club

651 South Morgan Street

Virginia, IL 62691

Together, we can create a legacy that will benefit generations of Redbirds. Thank you for
considering this important opportunity to invest in our community's future through this vital
project.

Sincerely,

Sam Nicholas

Athletic Director


